Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Can you provide details of the locations of all static fixed speed cameras and average speed cameras, including their trigger speeds and ANPR cameras and their purpose with respect of traffic enforcement in the city?
Answer:
Speed cameras within the Leicester City Council area are managed by the Police under the auspices of the Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland Road Safety Partnership.  This is therefore a refusal in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, information not held by the Council. 
Please direct your request to Leicestershire Police at:

https://www.leics.police.uk/foi-ai/af/accessing-information/
Further information is publicly available at www.speedorsafety.com  including contact details for specific requests.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
